
 
 
October 29, 2015 
 
 
To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
Re: Permit Parking Hours on Wolfrey Avenue from Bowden Street to Hampton Avenue 
 
 
Dear Chair & Members, 
 
Residents on Wolfrey Avenue from Bowden Street to Hampton Avenue have expressed concern to me 
about difficulty finding permit parking space on their block. Unlike other streets in the immediate 
neighbourhood, there are currently no restrictions on non-permit holders during the day. 
 
The majority of residents on this block have requested a modification to the parking by-law to limit parking 
for non-permit holders to one hour from 11:00am to 6:00pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
Therefore, it is recommended the Toronto and East York Community Council: 
 

1) Allow parking for a maximum period of 1 hour from 11:00am to 6:00pm, Monday to Friday, on the 
north side of Wolfrey Avenue, between Bowden Street and Hampton Avenue 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 
 
 

 


